
Dear Representative, 
 
I urge a "no" vote on HB 4145 which expands gun confiscation in Oregon. This bill would expand the 
definition of "family member" to include anyone you have ever had an "intimate relationship" with in 
your life. This is unacceptably broad and will result in unjust confiscations of firearms. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Richard Halley 
Portland 
 


